(No subject)

John Guard <John.Guard@myfloridalegal.com>

Wed 2/7/2024 8:16 AM

To:Andrew Shirvell <andrew@floridavoicefortheunborn.com>
Dear Mr. Shirvell:

My name is John Guard and | serve as Ashley Moody’s Chief Deputy.
She regrets that she won’t be able to be at the Florida Supreme Court
this morning. She is getting back into town later in the morning from a
trip planned prior to this argument being set. We appreciate your
prayers and are hopeful that the Court will correctly decide this

case. We appreciate your and your groups’ engagement in this matter.

Sincerely,
John Guard



